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March 8, 2021
Ted Sarandos

Co-CEO and Chief Content Officer

Netflix
Dear Mr. Sarandos,
On March 24, Netflix will begin to stream Seaspiracy.  Kip Andersen, the filmmaker behind Cowspiracy, produced this piece.  

We understand that as the owner of the virtual theater you get to pick what your viewers are offered.  

But you also know the producers of this film are vegan activists. They are not documentarians. Veganism is a fine choice for some (but my heavens, they do miss out on the complete array of seafood options like enormous King Crab, buttery Maine lobster, succulent Iceland cod, and omega-rich Alaska salmon).

While we could go through a litany of the hyperbole, half-truths and mischaracterizations associated with Mr. Andersen’s previous productions, we will save you and our time.
Instead, please consider offering viewers a new content tab on your streaming service that would more clearly identify these productions.  You might label it, for clarity, as “propaganda.”  From Merriam Webster:
Documentary:  a presentation (such as a film or novel) expressing or dealing with factual events: a documentary presentation
Propaganda:  the spreading of ideas, information, or rumor for the purpose of helping or injuring an institution, a cause, or a person
Films like this would be a super start to your new “propaganda” content tab, as it is the spreading of a vegan message masquerading as facts about seafood.  We understand your business model is to get people to watch as much stuff as possible --- without too much care about facts.  So, maybe it is appropriate for Netflix to offer viewers a story based on exaggeration, fabrications and conspiracy theories.
Sincerely, 
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Gavin Gibbons
Vice President, Communications

cc: Sarafina DiFelice

     Original Documentaries at Netflix
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